Dear Members 

It is with regret that we have to inform you that as from 5th November , the following areas will be closed in-conjunction with Government guidelines .The shop / Hire or plant / Kitchen and Toilets will be all closed , until December 2nd at this present time. Also, the table and chairs at crackers corner will also be removed and stored, as always, we would ask all members for their co-operation and understanding during these difficult times 
Finally, please Keep safe and look forward to meeting you all in due course 

Regards
Doug 
On behalf of Pretoria Road Allotment Society 

